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I am in support of in person voting for numerous reasons. One being that for the last 

two elections, I was notified after the election that my signature wasn't approved so 

consequently my vote wasn't accepted. On the second occasion I referred back to 

my signature card that I was asked to fill out after the 2020 election and signed in 

exact only to have it rejected again. With mail in ballots, once the ballot is removed 

from it's outer signature envelope there is no assurance it was even counted. 

Received and counted are not the same. 

Respectfully, 

Dan Hines 


